
Steve Gilbert, WDNR Vilas County Fisheries Manager, has proposed that the 
present temporary 45" minimum size limit on musky for Little St. Germain Lake 
be made permanent.  Please see the attached for details.  This document can 
also be accessed from the table of Miscellaneous documents on the district 
website at http://www.littlesaint.org. 
  
Steve will comment on this at the upcoming annual meeting. 
  
Ted Ritter 
Commissioner, Board of Commissioners 
Little St. Germain Lake P&R District  
 


